
 

Student Notices 
Monday, April 15, 2024 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

BJM Cafeteria 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Leave Your Backpacks & Binders Outside Before Entering Cafeteria.  

----------------------------------------------- 

(Closed Cage = Closed Cafeteria) 

------------------------------------------------ 

The Commons are closed during Period 4 for cleaning. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Band 20/30: All attending the Calgary band trip in May - Hotel room sign up is in the band 

room! Please sign up before the end of the day. 

 

Jazz band rehearsal after school today! 3:30 pm in the band room. Be there or be square! 

 

Green Team! We are on for today at lunch! See you in the greenhouse/room 215 to check on 

all the new baby plants and transplants. Looking forward to it! ~ Billo 

 

Band 20/30: The parent meeting for the Senior band tour to Calgary is tonight (Monday, April 

15) at 7:00PM in the BJM Commons. Attendance for all those coming on tour is highly, highly 

encouraged. See you there. 

 

Finally, we are able to announce the winners of the Yearbook photo contest! Thanks for your 

patience, and thanks to everyone who submitted. All of the submissions will be used in some 

way in the yearbook, but the following students win a $25 gift card to a place of their choice. 

Congrats to: 

 Grade 10 winner- Nadya Landry 

 Grade 11 winner- Abby Cooper/Cadence Mertz 

 Grade 12 winner- Jannah Pring 

 (Unfortunately no grade 9s submitted anything =( ) 

***Winners, please see Ms. Earle in Rm 201 to choose your gift card by Friday April 19. 

Don't forget to make sure you have bought your yearbook in My School Bucks so you can see 

these great photos in our BJM Wrapped 2024 yearbook edition!!! 

 

Golf Meeting on Tuesday, April 16th at 12:05 in Room 159. 

 

Track and field season is here!! We will have an informational meeting tomorrow, April 16th in 

the gym at lunch. There is an event for everyone!! Please reach out to Ms. Strueby or Ms. 

Guenther if you have any questions.  BJM Track & Field Sign-up: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcvboi9S3mh6YRIUg9A2HzE71seZDNmXQcWSPkF

bZqXDjqoA/viewform 

 

Yearbook is back!  We have lots to do, and we can always use new members. We will meet 

Tuesday April 16 at lunch in the main floor computer lab. We will also meet this Thursday at 

lunch too! Let's go! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcvboi9S3mh6YRIUg9A2HzE71seZDNmXQcWSPkFbZqXDjqoA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcvboi9S3mh6YRIUg9A2HzE71seZDNmXQcWSPkFbZqXDjqoA/viewform


 

Wrestling: Team photo - Wednesday April 17th in the Wrestling room, start of lunch (12:10) it 

will take 15 min. Wear BJM clothing and any medals you have won.  Team Windup - Thursday 

April 18th at Lunch. RSVP and details in team Edsby group.  See Ms. Fabian for any questions. 

 

Art Club Meeting - Squeegee Art Fun: Friday, April 19 at 12:05pm.  Bring your lunch. 

 

Can the following students please come to the Main Office: 

Larry Do 

 

Can the following students please come to the Main Office to pick up your 2021/2022 

Yearbook: 

Zaiden Cook 

Davyd Dzyuba 

Khian Corrigal-Wilson 

Alexia Klaassen 

Miles Dowdeswell 

 

Can the following students please come to the Main Office to pick up your 2022/2023 

Yearbook: 

Zachary Gordon  

Aiden Kobylka 

Reid Olfert 

Claire Aalbers 

Ronan Alexander 

Alex Brinklow 

Nicholas Cook 

Mairin Mackie 

Daniel Moser 

Christopher Coleman 

Zaiden Cook 

 

Attention BJM Students who drive to school!!!  Please do not park in the St Anne's Church 

Parking or the staff parking lot.  Staff parking stalls 18-27 can be used by students on a first 

come, first serve basis.  The following licence plates numbers have been recorded by the 

parking enforcement at the church, and if you continue to park in their stalls, you will be 

ticketed: 

540 MKU 

 889 MPI 

 016 MXJ 

 797 NBW 

 840 MZE 

 005 NFV 

 797 MWK 

 059 MXL 

 625 MTK - ticketed 

 133 JWT 

 JORDAN9

 

Grade 12 Students:  The Power Point which was shared at the Application to Graduate meeting, 

held on February 27, is now posted on our BJM Website Graduation tab. Please check this out if 

you missed the meeting or if you would just like a reminder of some details. 

 

 

Student Services 

 

Open House being hosted by SBC College on Thursday, April 18th from 4:00-7:00pm: We will 

be hosting tours of our Campus every 30 minutes and will have Instructors available to meet 

with students to get to know each other better, or to ask questions and learn more about what 

is taught here! There will be presentations on Financial Aid options at 4:45pm and 5:45pm, and 

presentations on our available Diploma programs at 5:00pm and 6:00pm. I’ve saved the best 

for last – all registrations received on April 18th between 4:00-7:00pm (either virtually, or in 

person) will automatically be entered to win $1,000 off their tuition! 

 

 

 

https://www.gscs.ca/bjm/page/5507/graduation


Indigenous Student Experience Day is returning to the main University of 

Saskatchewan (USask) campus in Saskatoon on Thursday, May 16. 

During this event, Métis, First Nations and Inuit students in high school and their supporters are 

invited to come get to know the USask campus and community. 

Participants will be able to: 

• explore our beautiful campus, 

• learn about programs and student services offered at USask, and 

• meet with other prospective and current university students, university staff, faculty, 

alumni and Elders. 

Registration for the event is open now. Each participant is asked to register separately. If you 

have any questions please get in touch by email at admission.events@usask.ca. 

 

 

Summer School Face to Face at Bethlehem Catholic High School:  Registrations are open for 

the 2024 School Year. If you are interested in registering for face to face summer school in 

2024, GSCS is offering English Language Arts A30, English Language Arts B30, Career and Work 

Exploration 10, 20 and 30 out of Bethlehem once again.  The price is $150 per student, and 

access to the registration form can be found here.  This summer school will take place from July 

2nd to July 26th inclusive.  If you have any questions regarding the Bethlehem Summer School, 

please contact Therese Okotinsky at TOkotinsky@gscs.ca or at 306-659-7909.    

 

 

Summer School Cyber: GSCS Virtual Summer School offers a full range of courses from Tuesday, 

July 2nd to 11:00 PM on Thursday, August 22nd, 2024. These courses are virtual and done 

completely online. This creates a very flexible situation, which allows students access to their 

courses 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. It is possible to get that missing credit without feeling 

confined to a classroom. In fact, you can get your credit while you're on holidays, vacationing 

with your family, sitting at home or just relaxing at the cottage!  Keep that summer job and still 

get your credits online with Saskatoon Catholic Cyber School! The cost is $400 per class for 

Saskatchewan residents, and $1340 per class for international students.  You have July and 

three weeks in August to complete the course.  You can select any of our classes from our 

courses page; you can click here to view available courses. For more information and to 

register, go to https://www.gscs.ca/cyb/page/2295/summer-school Please contact the Cyber 

School Office if you have more questions at 306-659-7700 or at cyber@gscs.ca We will 

NOT accept any new registrations after July 26th, 2024. 

 

 

SSBA Scholarships: Each year, the Saskatchewan School Boards Association awards two $3,000 

scholarships to graduating Saskatchewan high school students going into post-secondary study:  

Degree Program Scholarship: $3,000 

Technical/Trade Program Scholarship: $3,000 

A special thank you to AON for sponsoring the Degree Program Scholarship and Manulife for 

sponsoring the Technical/Trade Program Scholarship. 

Scholarship recipients are selected on the basis of demonstrated good character, community 

leadership, financial need, and a 500-word essay. The application deadline is Aug. 31 each year. 

To access the application form and view the rubric that is being used to score the scholarships, 

visit: 

http://saskschoolboards.ca/about-us/awards-and-scholarships/education-scholarships/ 

 

 

https://usask.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3441dd83e2d1ccfa75de076e6&id=eabadfb923&e=86928b315e
https://usask.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3441dd83e2d1ccfa75de076e6&id=64e174e468&e=86928b315e
mailto:admission.events@usask.ca?subject=Indigenous%20Student%20Experience%20Day%20inquiry
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Iw6xKO8eeg8ZMda1ire-veElH7s5cKQsaON1pk9TuX0/edit
mailto:TOkotinsky@gscs.ca
https://web.gscs.ca/cyb/page/2317/high-school
https://www.gscs.ca/cyb/page/2295/summer-school
mailto:cyber@gscs.ca
http://saskschoolboards.ca/about-us/awards-and-scholarships/education-scholarships/


CWL Saskatchewan Provincial Council Social Justice Award:  The Saskatchewan Provincial 

Council of the Catholic Women's League has established this award which is intended to enable 

young women to engage in social justice work. Young women between the ages of 18 - 35 years 

will be eligible to receive up to $1000 which must be used to finance participation in a 

reputable social justice activity, either at home or abroad. For more information and for 

applications, please see Student Services 

 

 

Cassidy Grimm Memorial Bursary: $500 awarded in June of each year to one recipient. 

Applications accepted February 1 - May 15 each year. 

 Cassidy tragically lost her life on August 23, 2023. Cassidy had recently graduated with 

her Bachelor of Education in April 2023 and had planned to work as a substitute for at least one 

year with the Chinook School Division. Her goal was to work in a rural school and teach grades 

5-7. To qualify for her bursary, we ask that you submit a brief essay describing why you are 

going into Education and what your passion for teaching focuses on. We would also like a brief 

bio describing who you are and what makes you, you. A short explanation as to why you are 

applying for this particular bursary and in brief your financial need. You need to be a 

Saskatchewan resident accepted into or already attending a post secondary school in 

Saskatchewan for the purpose of achieving a Bachelor of Education Degree. Please include your 

name, age, contact information, proof of enrollment as well as 2 letters of reference. 

Applications can be sent to: Cassidy Grimm Memorial Bursary Box 215 Hodgeville, SK S0H2B0 

Or cassidygrimm-memorialbursary@sasktel.net We thank you in advance for your application 

but only the person chosen will be contacted. Please accept our thanks for applying to receive 

Cassidy’s Memorial Bursary. 

 

 

Spotlight on Agriculture & Bioresources: The Saskatoon Industry Education Council is pleased 

to offer Spotlight on Agriculture & Bioresources on May 7, 2024. Grade 10-12 students and 

teachers will learn about programming at the University of Saskatchewan College of Agriculture 

and Bioresources, engage in hands-on activities, and tour four local businesses at Innovation 

Place (hosted by AgWestBio). This event is an opportunity to learn about science and 

agriculture career pathways, and to see how innovations in our province are feeding the world! 

See Student Services for more details. 

 

 

Saskatchewan Youth Internship Program (Formerly the Summer Youth Internship Program)   

Would you like to earn a decent wage, high school credits and apprenticeship hours? Apply for 

the Saskatchewan Youth Internship Program and work in the skilled trades for the summer. 

Jobs available in electrical, mechanics, welding and many more.  Application deadline is 

Wednesday, May 1, see student services for more details. 

Employers are already reaching out looking for students, so jobs will be high this year. 

• Application deadline: Wednesday, May 1 

• Open to students currently in grades 11 & 12, grade 10’s will be considered if they 

show maturity 

• If a student currently holds a job and would like to earn apprenticeship credits, 

please contact me 

• It is HIGHLY encouraged students obtain a driver’s license prior to program start 

date, most employers require it 

• Students require 2 teacher recommendation forms and resume to complete 

application 

• More info and fillable forms are available at www.saskatooniec.ca/syip-student  

 

mailto:cassidygrimm-memorialbursary@sasktel.net
http://www.saskatooniec.ca/syip-student


Drive Schedule 

 

 

 

 


